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Please remember that you are all employees of the taxpayers and voters, you are not 

our overlords. Your "Bible" as it were is the US Constitution and the Bill of Rights. 

Specifically, the 2nd Amendment which restricts the government on the God given 

rights that you are prohibited to infringe upon. These are not rights that the 

government grants us as some of you erroneously believe. Given the supreme 

court's views on the 2nd Amendment and the Bruen decision, I assumed that you 

would have actually read it, as it states that you MUST have a historical analog to 

justify your restrictions on the 2nd Amendment, and of course there are none. What 

you are doing is a flat out infringement and in direct violation of the Bruen decision. 

 

I understand that you have no issue using and thereby wasting taxpayer funds for 

endless court battles, but for once I would love to see our Oregon government make 

a decision FOR the people rather than against them. All we see and hear is how you 

want to restrict the rights of law abiding gun owners and I have yet to see or hear one 

idea that will actually affect the criminal element of our society. I also understand that 

most of you have accepted money direct from George Soros and Michael Bloomberg, 

whether it be directly or thru some fictitious foundation of sorts, but you actually work 

for US, the PEOPLE. Remember that as we will remember it come election season. 

Follow the Constitution for once in your lives. 

 

Your job hinges upon it. 


